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December 16, 2010 

Mr. Luigi Perri 
945 Hollywood Road N 
Kelowna, BC V1X 5Y8 

Dear Luigi: 

RE: BOCCHIGLIERO 

On behalf of City Council, please accept our thanks for the book you sent us about Bocchigliero. 
The book looks to be full of information about Trail's sister city in Italy, and the handwritten 
letters it contains seem most intriguing. 

We are proud of our relationship with Bocchigliero especially because of the strong ties that 
many in our community have to this unique and special place in Italy. Thank you for sharing 
this book with us, which we will ensure is placed in an Italian library within the community. 

Best wishes to you and your family this holiday season. 

Sincerely, 
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